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BEACH CLOSURE LIFTED AT MAMARONECK BEACH & YACHT 

CLUB 
(White Plains, NY) – The Westchester County Health Department has reopened the Mamaroneck Beach & 
Yacht Club effective immediately, after water samples showed acceptable results within Sanitary Code 
standards.    

Residents and visitors are encouraged to visit the Westchester County website for the latest updates on beach 
closures and reopening schedules. The County remains committed to maintaining high standards of 
environmental health and safety across its recreational facilities. 
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